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TO: House Committee on Health:

Representative Ryan Yamane, Chair

Representative Scott Nishimoto, Vice Chair

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support ofthe intent of SB1344.

We support the intent ofthe bill, but believe that positive enrollment will negatively impact our State's most

vulnerable and fragile population.

We appreciate the opportunity to share our concerns with you and we appreciate the Committee's continued

attention to this important matter.

Thank you for this opportunity to testify.

Sheila Beckham

Executive Director, Waikiki Health Center
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